As a resident of West Linn for the past 24 years, | oppose this HB. This bill would greatly hurt if not completely destroy boat
dealerships like Active Water Sports and NorthWest Boat Sports. There seems to be few or no supporters of this HB and it seems to
be unnecessary. From my understanding, the wake boat community is willing to discuss this matter and find a common ground for
all watercraft users. The last thing we want to do is hurt small local Oregon businesses and overpopulated other areas that are
already crowded. Please take what | have to say into consideration. Thank you.



